
PEIRCE ISLAND COMMITTEE 
MEETING MINUTES NOV. 15, 2011 

 
 
1. NEW SIDE WALKS WILL BE NEXT YEAR PROJECTS. IT WAS THOUGHT 
TO BE EXCELLENT SAFTY ISSUES. 
  
2. STUMP REMOVAL CAN NOT BE COMPLETED BECAUSE OF LEDGE IN 
THIS AREA. 
 
3. THERE IS ALREADY AN OUTSIDE WATER SOURCE AT THE POOL. 
 
4. NANCY CARMER IS WORKING ON THE SHORE LINE EROSION 
PROBLEM AND WORK WILL BEGIN NEXT WEEK. COMPLETION WILL BE 
SPRING 2012. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next meeting will be held JAN 10, 2012 
Sincerely Steven Marison co chair          

 
 
 
 
 


